
Virtual Exchange Programme with Sister School –  

High School Affiliated to Zhejiang Normal University 

(25 May 2022) 

 

  A virtual exchange session was conducted between S2 and S5 students of our 

school and our sister school – High School Affiliated to Zhejiang Normal University 

on 25 May 2022.  

 

The theme of the session was “Understanding Hangzhou Asian Games 2022, 

Strengthening the Bond of Friendship Between Sister Schools”. Students at both 

schools shared their views on different aspects of sports including their favourite 

athletes and sports activities at school; they also discussed the developments of the 

Asian Games and the sports sector. Moreover, the two schools shared works of 

calligraphy and painting to express their views on Asian Games.  

 

Through friendly interaction, students at both schools had better understanding of 

the sports culture of the two territories, hence strengthening the bond between the two 

schools.     

 

Principal YUEN gave a speech 
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Students actively participated in the virtual exchange session  

 

 



Our student shared her views on the Asian Games 

 

Students introduced their favourite athletes 



 

Students’ work on the Asian Games 
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